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NEW JERSEY DOBI REQUESTS INSURERS  
WITHDRAW PENDING RATE FILINGS 

 
 
BACKGROUND The New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance has posted the 

following message on SERFF: 
 
“The mission of the Department of Banking and Insurance 
(“Department”) includes, but is not limited to, not only regulating the 
industry but also protecting consumers. Given this unprecedented time 
involving the coronavirus and the impact it is having on the residents and 
businesses of New Jersey, the Department in the public interest has 
requested all companies to withdraw their pending rate filings. Similarly, 
the Department is declining to accept any new rate filings and therefore 
any newly submitted rate filing will be rejected. The Department will 
evaluate a resubmission of this, or any similar, rate filing at a yet-to-be 
determined point in the future. 
 
This does not apply to rate filings where ALL POLICYHOLDERS 
receive decreases.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation with this necessary 
action. Please know the Department is addressing all industry rate filing 
submissions in a consistent manner.” 

  
  
COMPANY ACTION You should be guided by the Department’s request 
  
  
QUESTIONS Contact Jan Kozlowski at (800) 935-6900. 

 


